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Calling all scientists and science enthusiasts… Would you like to develop and practise your science communication skills? Are you passionate about plants, mad about magnets, a whiz with weights, or a genius with gyroscopes?

Then come and be part of Wow! How? 2014…
When: Saturday 15th March, 10 am - 4 pm

Where: Museum of Natural History and Pitt Rivers Museum

After a year off, the museums’ family friendly science extravaganza returns for the tenth time as part of National Science & Engineering Week and Oxfordshire Science Festival 2014. 
If you have a passion for science that you enjoy sharing with others, Wow! How? could be just the thing for you. This dynamic drop-in event is all about enthusing children, families, and the general public about science.
We are looking for creative and committed volunteers to develop exciting hands-on stalls or deliver short (maximum 20 minutes) family friendly talks and demonstrations. The target audience is 8 to 12 year olds, but visitors range in age from 3 to 83, and our volunteers are equally diverse, with a wide variety of backgrounds and interests. 
If you fancy developing, running, or assisting on a stall, there will be an introductory briefing on Thursday 9th January and Thursday 23rd January, 5.15 pm, at the Museum of Natural History. Let us know if you plan to come (you only need to come to one!). 
If you are interested in volunteering but can’t make either of these sessions or if you have helped before, then please also let us know. For those of you who already know what’s what, we will be sending out ideas forms later in the month.
On the day, we also need lots of general help with set-up, meeting and greeting, and covering lunch breaks. If you’d like to volunteer in this way, please also get in touch, although you will not need to attend a briefing session.

For more information, see: www.museums.ox.ac.uk/content/wowhow-family-science-fair
*

 “I'd like to raise my voice in support of Wow! How? … No stuffiness or atmosphere of 'teaching', just lots of noise and mess with some serious science lying underneath – perfect.”

For more information or to register your interest, please email:
volunteers@oum.ox.ac.uk


